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Quinte Manufacturers Association 

284b Wallbridge Loyalist Road, Belleville, Ontario K8N 5B3 

 

 

August 6, 2021 

  

 

Ms. Christine Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4  
  
Via e-mail 
registrar@oeb.ca 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long:  
  
Re: EB-2021-0110 – Hydro One Stakeholder Conference Attendance 
 
The Quinte Manufacturers Association (“QMA”) would like to register for the OEB’s stakeholder conference 
on Hydro One Networks Inc. 2023-2027 Joint Rate Application scheduled for August 12, 2021 by webcast.   I 
will participate in the conference on behalf of the QMA and will not be requesting cost eligibility. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Michael McLeod 
for 

Quinte Manufacturers Association 
 
 
Cc: C. Davis, QMA Steering Committee Chair 
 chandyd@electrocables.com 
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